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My name is Steven Gomez Herreraand myaddress is 25130 Toutant Beauregard Road Boerne, 
Texas 78006. As an intervener inthis proceedingand as an affected Iandownerand homeowner, I would 
like to submitthis brief. My home is located in BexarCounty which will be adversely impacted bythe 
location of substation # 7, and transmission segment line 54 and related construction proposed to be 
built by the City of San Antonio, acting by and through the City Public Service Board (CPS Energy) ("CPS") 
in this docket. 

I truly believe thatthe Scenic Loop-Boerne Stage-Toutant Beauregard Road Corridor is a Texas 
treasure that must be protected. Itsassociation withthe Old Spanish Trail dates back to the 1809s and 
is a vital part of our history. As a native San Antonian and a Texan, I hope that you will feel the same. 

Everyone residingin our corridor has been privileged toenjoythe beautiful wildlife and natural 
habitat. We may not have a park associated with our Serene and Scenic Hills Estates HOA, but to be 
honest with you, We Are the Park! We all have been blessed tolive around fox, roadrunners, axis, and 
whitetail deerthat roam ouryards. We even have a wildlife sanctuary called Primarily Primates. I love 
the golden cheek warblerand respecttheirhabitat, because it is our habitat. We love our 
hummingbirds, bluebirds, mockingbirds and cardinals singing every morning. The views from most of 
our homes are spectacular. 

However, of all of the wonderfulthingsthat my family gets to enjoyas homeownerson Toutant 
Beauregard and Serene and Scenic Hills Estates, our health and our children are what we value the most. 
It doesnot matter how beautifuland majesticvourview may be from vourfront porch, if yourtoosick 
to enjoy it. 

The intent ofthe City of San Antonioand CPS is to plan forthe future developmentof San 
Antonio in exchange forthe possible health risks to its children and our future. I am appalledthat the 
City of San Antonioand CPS claim thattheyhave built these substationsnexttoschools before, asif it is 
a good and safe practice to do so. 

I strongly oppose the locations of Substation 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, and 7 as these are the locations most 
detrimentalto our children'ssafety and well-being. I also oppose the above-mentioned locations 
because ofthe proximity to 31 habitable structures which includes my home of 22 years. I believe that 
the above-mentioned locations will most affect our historic corridor. 

I whole heartlyagree with the P.U.C.'s recommendation of the location of Substation 6 to 
include the routethat least affects ourneighbors' habitable structuresas well. Asourlastline of defense 
in protecting our most precious resources, I pray that you may agree with my recommendation and that 
ofthe P.U.C. 
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